
Memorandum 

Date: August 15, 2019 

To: Seguin City Council 

From: Amber Beard 

SSLGC General Manager 

Re: Management Services Agreement 

On August 15, 2019, the Schertz/Seguin Local Government Board of Directors approved 

the Management Services Agreement between the SSLGC and the City of Seguin. SSLGC, 

City of Seguin, and City of Schertz staff worked together to make significant changes to the 

MSA. 

The agreement will be effective October 1, 2019 through September 30, 2020. 

SSLGC seeks to continue the agreement with the City of Seguin and recommends approval. 

Amber Beard 

SSLGC General Manager 

cc: File 


